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19th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents,   
 
Year 1 – Chalkwell Trip 

 

Year 1 will be visiting the seaside at Chalkwell on Thursday 27th June 2024. In 
History, children have been learning about seaside holidays in the past (Victorian 
and Georgian times). To support them in making comparisons between the past and 
present day, we will be visiting Chalkwell beach to enhance their knowledge of what 
a seaside looks like, activities and features of the seaside.  
  
 We will be leaving school at 9am (therefore, it is imperative children arrive at school 
between 8.30am-8.40am, so that registration can take place and all children are 
toileted).   
We will be travelling via bus and train. Children will return to school at approximately 
4pm. Parents will be notified if children are due to arrive back later than this specified 
time.  

 

Your child will need a packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag (plenty of drinks, if 
weather is hot, no fizzy drinks, no chocolate and no products containing nuts). 

 

Children should be appropriately dressed for the weather. Children need to wear:  
• A pair of dark grey or black shorts (leggings or jogging bottoms if the weather 
is cooler)  
• Their white school polo shirt  
• Their red school jumper or cardigan  
• A pair of trainers  
• A sunhat (please provide even if it is not a bright sunny day)  
• Suncream (please still put on your child even if the weather is due to be 
overcast)  

 
Children can bring a small beach towel (in a bag). However, children will be 
responsible for carrying these, therefore a small backpack would be suitable (please 
ensure all items have your child’s name written on the label). We cannot take 
responsibility for items that are misplaced or damaged.  
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The contribution for this trip will be £4 to be paid by, via Parentpay.  This item will be 
listed as Year 1 Chalkwell 2024.  Due to the short notice of this trip we will extend 
payment until 12th July 2024. 
 
 Please use link below to confirm that your child can attend the above trip. Children 
cannot attend the trip unless this link is completed before Tuesday 25th June 2024. 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X4

1ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNVNOU1pXT09STUQwUlNaQ0NFVFA2RzJUQiQlQCNjPTE

u 

 

We require parent volunteers to support on this trip please.   

 

Please email the office (office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk) to note your interest 
(identifying your name, your child’s name and their class) and teachers will notify you 
if your help is required.   
  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

The Year One Team  
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